
 

 

Foundation 
 
This week the children planted sunflower seeds and, since then, they have been excitedly 
watching their sunflowers, hoping to see the start of shoots growing!  They have also been 
busy writing a list of things they might like to do or find about next half-term, to help us with 
our planning; child-led learning in action! We have also been experimenting with using 
polystyrene to make a relief print.. 
 
This week in Maths, we have continued to practise learning the order of the months and the 
days of the week, as well as telling the time using o’clock and half past.  To help build upon 
this learning at home, we would like your child to make the clock at home (materials can be 
found in their book bag) and practise making o’clock and half-past times.  We would love to 
see photos of your clock via Tapestry. 
 
Well done to FCB for their wonderful assembly.  We loved the re-telling of the Ugly 
Duckling.  It is amazing how much more confident the children are, since we did the Nativity 
at Christmas. 
 
Next week some of the teachers will be welcoming the children who will be starting 
Foundation in September, as they come for their short afternoon visits.  Children from FLW 
will be continuing their normal activities in a different classroom on some afternoons next 
week to accommodate the visits. 
 
It will also be the turn of FLW to choose their lunch, going through the servery and sitting in 
the large dining room, in order to practise being ready for Year 1.   
 
Thursday morning will also see the Foundation Open Music lessons; FLW 8.35-9.00, FCH 
9.10-9.35 and FCB 9.45-10.10.  These will be taking place in the Britten Room, upstairs in the 
Keynes Building. The children can’t wait to show you what they have been doing in music.  
 
In addition to this, we will be writing mini beast facts, looking at our seeds growing 
(hopefully) and practising writing teen numbers! 
 
The Foundation Team 
 
 


